
Judy MacDonald’s Bio  

  
  

Judy is originally from Ohio and moved to California in 1971.  She retired from 

the South Coast Air Quality Management District in Diamond Bar in 2006 and has 

extensive experience as a secretary and administrative assistant.  

  

Upon retirement, she was eager to find ways to spend her leisure time and make 

new friends.  The 55+ Club offered both of those opportunities.     

  

Judy volunteers at Bingo in the Barn, managing the canteen once a month and 

helping with bingo card sales.  Until recently, she assisted at the membership table 

at club meetings.  In 2020, she led the Nominations Committee in recruiting 

members to fill vacant club positions.  

  

Through the Club, she was introduced to the Chino Hills Community Foundation 

where she found opportunities to support the community.  She enjoys helping at 

the Chino Hills Wine Walk, the Kids Art Exploration Day and the Chino Hills 

Concert Series.  Assisting at the Make a Child Smile event is one of her favorite 

activities and she looks forward to it during the holidays each year.  

  

Judy enjoys working outside in her garden and appreciating and encouraging 

nature.  She attracts native birds to her yard and maintains plants that promote the 

life cycle of endangered monarch butterflies.  She also enjoys attending live 

theater, concerts and reading.  

  

Judy and her husband, Rick, have lived in Chino Hills since 1993 and have raised 

two children, both of whom are graduates of Ayala High School.  They enjoy 

traveling and spoiling their pups, Daisy and Molly.  

  
 


